

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 14th May 2021

Class Photos

Purple Cow will be in school on Tuesday 18th May to take class photos. Please make sure the children come to school wearing school uniform on that day. This includes children in Y3/4/5 who would usually come to school in their PE kits. They will not need their PE kits on this day, however they should bring their trainers to change in to please. Thank you.

Head Teachers' Award Caitlin Neal

Well done, Caitlin!



Parking

Please remember that between the hours of 8:00am-9:30am and 2:30pm-4:00pm it is illegal to park, even to drop-off, on the zig-zag lines on either side of the road outside of school. We must also avoid parking at the bus stops and across neighbouring driveways. Please share this with friends, family and carers who may drive to school. Thank you.

Roots and Branches Forest School

Obie Butcher the leader of Roots and Branches Forest School came to visit us this week.

Obie spent the morning with Class Australia and the afternoon with Class China. In the sessions the children learnt how to build a nomadic micro-shelter, they were taught about fire safety, shown how to make a fire and also helped to make bread. The children really enjoyed their sessions and had a fantastic time despite the change in weather, just in time for Class China's session.

























Marcus Rashford and Tom Kerridge launch 'Full Time Meals' project to help families cook healthy on a budget.

As part of the #EndChildFoodPoverty campaign, football and campaigner Marcus Rashford has launched https://endchildfoodpoverty.org/full-time-meals with Chef Tom Kerridge, he'll be posting a video each week of "pocket-friendly, easy-peasy recipes for mega-tasty, superfilling, hearty home cooked grub." You can watch these videos on the website, or follow Tom Kerridge @ChefTomKerridge on Instagram.



Follow all the pyramid sports news on twitter @shelleysport

FREE SHELLEY JUNIOR PARK RUN
Restarting Sunday June 6th
9am at Shelley College
4-14 year olds

REGISTER ONLINE: www.parkrun.org.uk/register/form

Follow on Twitter: @shelleyjuniors

We break up on Friday 28th May and re-open to children on Tuesday 8th June.